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MARCO ISLAND SEWER AND WATER COMMITTEE

March 1é. 1995

Ms. Blanca §. Bayo

Florida Public Service Commission
Director of Records and Reporting
Fletcher Building

101 East Gains Street
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0870

Subject: Docket Number 920199-WS
S50 Request for Extension of time on
Service Availability Filing

OQear Ms. Bavo:

I'm writing you concerning SSU's request for an
extension for filing a Service Availability filing.

We on Marco Island have been in discussions for almost a
year with SSU to have them increase their local impact fees.
These fees have not been increased since 1988. They are
entirely unrealistic with respect to future and current
capital investments for the system on Marco Island.

558U keeps ignoring our urgent regquests for action on
this important subject. Further delays will only make matters
worse. We think they should not be granted any extensions.

pectfully
’ Mw

Richard F. Be/gmann
Chairman
Marco Island Sewer and Water Committee
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